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Monday, 2nd November 2020 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 
 
Following the recent government announcement and the rapid increase in positive Covid cases in 
West Cumbria, we are now asking all adults dropping or collecting children from school grounds to 
please wear a face mask. 
 
To help reduce congestion in the playground we have a couple of reminders for you: 
 
Can we remind you to follow the one-way system (direction arrows) coming up from Main Street and 
leaving via the Outrigg entrance; this means that your children are collected before Pre School 
children at 3.30pm.  Could we also ask that you keep a social distance and only one adult per 
household come onto the premises.  
 
The school doors open from 8.45 to 9.00 in a morning and 3.05 - 3.15 in an afternoon.  Parents 
should drop off and collect children between these times and not wait in the playgrounds before or 
after; we ask that you leave the premises as quickly as you can once you have collected your 
child/ren. 
 
Many thanks for your support and understanding in these difficult times. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Mrs Emma Sharp 


